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Dear Parent, 

 

We had a blast as we marked and celebrated 100 days of EIS with a day full of hands-on activities, crafts, fun, 
and memories. The students have come a long way in their learning and growth as a person because of your 
incredible guidance. All have eagerly participated in themed trivia and challenges. Ms. Agnes’ raffle draws 
every 100th minute thrilled everyone with children getting special prizes across all grades.  

 

Yesterday was an achievement! 

 

Here is some important information: 

  

Instilling Compassion in Our Children 

The magnitude 7.8 earthquake rocked Turkey and Syria early on Feb. 6 when most people were asleep, 
collapsing residential buildings and putting the countries into crisis. As reported, this quake is one of the 
strongest to hit the region in the past 100 years. The search and rescue operations for survivors continue 
amid harsh winter conditions. 

  

Our hearts and thoughts are with the children and families affected, especially those who have lost loved 
ones or who have been injured. The immediate priority is for families, especially children receive the support 
they so desperately need. 

  

Therefore, let us come forward with the best of our capacities to extend our help. As we lift them in prayers 
to the Almighty, let our compassion, empathy and generosity be felt tangibly. 

  

EIS is initiating a drive to collect aid in kind in support of the UAE’s Red Crescent efforts to mobilise 
humanitarian relief supplies for quake-ravaged Turkey and Syria. Your immediate voluntary donations will 
help the affected families in these countries. 

  

Your donation can be in the form of the following:  

Blankets, food items (rice, lentils, pasta, powdered milk, flour), kitchen equipment, tent rollers, hygiene kits 
(shampoo, soap, toothbrush, toothpaste) and baby diapers.    

 

Cash donations are also welcome. You can drop the same in the Red Crescent box at the school reception  

  

Thank you for helping us to build and instil the value of compassion in our children.  

 
School Sustainability Initiative  
We at EIS take great importance in looking after our surroundings and environment; hence, we are launching 
our “School Sustainability Initiative”. We kindly request students to collect recycled materials from their 
homes (e.g. cardboard/cereal boxes, milk cartons, egg cartons, plastic water bottles) and drop them off at 
one of the recycling material collection zones at school. Students will learn the fundamentals of Science, 
Technology, Engineering, Arts and Math (STEAM) through projects and activities that will allow them to 
create sustainable solutions to common environmental problems. 
  
Together, we can make the earth a greener and cleaner place to live! 
 



 
Thank you for your attention and cooperation. 

 
 

EIS Administration 


